
Government of India 
Ministry of Education 

Department of Higher Education 

Corrigendum to the advertisement for appointment of Vice-Chancellor of 

Babasaheb Bhimrao Ambedkar University (BBAU), Lucknow published on 

22.02.2024 

The cmail id for sending the applications, mentioncd in the �Procedure for 

appointment" may be rcad as follows: 

Email: praveersaxena.edu@nic.in 

The other terms and conditions of the advertisement remain the same. 

The inconvenience is regretted. 
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